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Comments: I am against the proposed Stibnite Mine project. The mine has the potential to have a significant

negative impact on the South Salmon and the greater Salmon watershed that it feeds into, rivers that are of great

importance to the Nez Pierce tribe, recreational enthusiasts, and the ecosystem that inhabits the surrounding

Frank Church River of No Return Wilderness. The Forest Service should extend the short, insufficient public

comment period by 45 days to allow for greater public participation. Even with reclamation efforts, the land will

bear the scars of this project for years to come. Thank you for your time.


